Need a new police facility?

Good buildings start with strong foundations

Sponsored by
The Niagara Regional Police Service
and Endorsed by
Ontario Association of Chiefs of Police

Planning, Design and Construction
of Police Facilities
A Comprehensive 3-Day Program
April 18 - 20,2018
Niagara Falls, Ontario

Essential information for all police executives,
public works & capital projects executives

For Information Contact:
Dawn DeGroot (602) 331-4141 - degroot@mwlarchitects.com




